
Year 4 Peek at the Week 
Friday 19th April 2024 

Our Learning 

This week, in history,  we began our new topic on the 
Vikings, we looked at the significant events that oc-
curred during the     Viking era and we arranged 
these events in chronological  

order on a timeline. 

In maths, we  started our new topic on Decimals. 
with a focus on tenths. 

In English,  we started a new story, ‘Arthur and the 
Golden Rope’. This unit links to our history topic on 
the Vikings, particularly Norse gods and goddesses.  

Next week, in history,  we will be learning about why 
the    Vikings were feared and why they attacked 
coastal communities such as Lindisfarne. 

In maths, we will  continue to explore decimals. This 
week , we will learn how to divide one-digit and two-
digit numbers by 10 followed by understanding 
hundredths as decimals and fractions. 

In English,  we will continue with sentence stacking 
lessons, focussing on grammar for writing.  

Important Dates /Reminders 

15.04.24: Start of Spring 2 Term  

06.05.24: May Bank Holiday 

20.04.24: Legoland Trip  

 

Wednesdays: Wear the correct PE uniform. 

Fridays: All homework due.  Spelling test. 

Year 4 Gallery:  

             Child of the week: 

4 Redgrave: Baari  4 Simmonds: Aiva-Rae   4 Farah:  Shazneen 

Remember to read 3 times a week and practise your timetables on Rockstar 
Maths. 

Contact us: year4@prioryschool.com     01628 600300 

PSHRE Focus: Relationships: In PSHRE this term, we will recognise situations that can cause jealousy in rela-

tionships and can identify someone we love and express why they are special to us. We will know how most people feel 
when they lose someone or something they love and can recognise how friendships change, knowing how to make 

new friends and manage fall outs. We will understand that some relationships are special relationships for when we 
are older and there is no need to feel pressured. Lastly, we will know that we can love and be loved by others.


